
 

 

TOWN OF VIEW ROYAL 
 
 

INVITATION TO TENDER 
 

 
The Town of View Royal is requesting tenders for its Heddle Avenue Sanitary Lift Station 
Upgrade Contract. 
 
The Services to be carried out under this contract include the following: 
 

Supply and install all works to upgrade the Heddle Avenue Sanitary Lift Station. Such 
works shall consist of replacing all pumps and internal works in lift station, installing 
external valve chamber, wash downs, site works, replacing the control kiosk and 
installing standby generator. 

 
The Tenderer will be asked to provide prices for work as laid out in the Tender Documents. 
 
The Tender specifications package can be picked up at the Town Hall at 45 View Royal 
Avenue, Victoria, BC, starting Friday, May 23rd, 2014 at 12:00 p.m. Town Hall hours are 8:30 
a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday to Friday. 
 
Sealed Tenders, clearly marked “Town of View Royal Heddle Avenue Sanitary Lift Station 
Upgrade Tender” must be mailed or hand delivered to: 

 
Town of View Royal 
Director of Finance 
Attn: Jeannie Beauchamp 
45 View Royal Avenue 
Victoria, BC  V9B 1A6 

 
The Sealed Tenders must be received by the Town before 3:00 p.m. (local time) Thursday, 
June 19th, 2014 (the “Closing Date) in order to be considered. The Tenders will be opened in 
public at 3:05 p.m. local time on the Closing Date in Meeting Room 1 at Town Hall. 
 
A Pre-Tender meeting will be held on Thursday, June 5th, 2014 at 3:00 p.m. (local time) at the 
pump station on Heddle Avenue. Attendance by all Tenderers is mandatory. Tenders will not 
be accepted from Tenderers absent from the Pre-Tender meeting. 
 
Tenders must be accompanied by the specified Bid Bond or Certified Cheque, payable to the 
Town of View Royal, as well as proof of eligibility for the requested liability insurance. 
  
The Town is not bound to accept the lowest or any Tender. 
 
Darryl Woodley 
Engineering Technologist 
Town of View Royal 
Tel: (250) 479-6800 
Fax: (250) 727-9551 
 


